
Lehi Elementary PTA 
Newsletter  -- January

PTA  President’s  Message

Happy  New  Year!!    I  hope  you  all  had  a  joyous  and  

restful  Christmas  break  and  are  ready  and  excited  to  dig  

in  and  start  a  new  year.    We  have  a  lot  going  on  in  the  

next  few  months  that  we  are  really  excited  about.    The  

Spelling  Bee  and  Science  Fair  will  be  taking  place  this  

month.    I  hope  you  encourage  and  support  your  kids  so  

they  can  participate  in  these  great  activities.    Be  sure  to    

check  the  Lehi  Elementary  Facebook  page  frequently  for  

more  information.    Also,  Annie  Jr.  rehearsals  are  getting  

underway  with  the  performances  in  March.  I  would  just  

like  to  thank  you  for  teaching,  inspiring,  and  supporting  

your  kids  so  that  they  can  achieve  great  things!

       Heather  Rasmussen  &  Amy  Grace,  Co-­Presidents

Calendar

January
6 First day back
7 PTA Board Meeting  10 am 

(Faculty Lunchroom)
15 Dads & Doughnuts 9:15am
 !ird Grade, library
17 Spelling Bee
23 Community Council 3:30pm
31 Science Fair

February
4 PTA Board Meeting  10 am 

(Faculty Lunchroom)
19 Dads & Doughnuts 9:15am
 Fourth Grade, library

Subject to change.  Events updated on the 
Lehi Elementary PTA Facebook page.

Community Council
Open to everyone, the Lehi Elementary Community 

Council is an advisory body.  Our school receives an 

annual dividend from the School LAND Trust Program and 

the council reviews and prepares plans for this and other 

academic improvements for our students each year (all 

plans are reviewed by the school board).  The council will 

meet Thursday, January 23rd at 2:30pm at school.

Dads & Donuts 
January 15th

 Third Grade -‐-‐ 9:15 am

Science Fair around the Corner!
It’s time to start making 
preparations for this year’s 
Science Fair! We’re in need 
of volunteers, judges, and 
donations of science prizes for 
our event on January 31st! If 

curiosity in our students, whether you 
have an hour or a day to give, call 
Jamie Moesser at 801-319-1675.
Project boards can be purchased through 
the school for $4 (updated price) 
until January 10th.  More details on 
guidelines, including links to ideas, 
can be found at the school website, 
http://lehi.alpineschools.org. 

www.facebook.com/
LehiElementaryPTA

Scan with your 
smartphone 
for the latest 

updates, 
events, and 

happenings!

Rehearsals start January 7th a"er 
school (pick up your child at 5pm).
And plan to see the show!  
(March 13-15th!  Details to come!)


